
 

           

             

    
 

 

June 2023 Newsletter 

Day Nursery Contact us: 

01462 490955 

nursery@puddleducksbaldock.com 

www.puddleducksbaldock.com 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

 

Thursday 1st – Dinosaur day 

 

Monday 5th - Bicycle week and 

World environment day. 

 

Thursday 8th - World Ocean Day 

 

Monday 12th - Healthy eating 

week  

 

Tuesday 13th - Father’s day 

picnic  

 

Monday 19th - Insect week 

 

Wednesday 21st - Graduation 

photos  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
School leavers 
It is the time of year where we will start to plan ahead with our summer leavers. If your 
child is leaving us over the summer period please ensure we have 4 weeks notice of when 
their last day will be. Please also be aware there is no funding during the month of August 
and invoices will reflect the full day cost.  
 
 
Garden 
Now the weather is improving please can we ask parents to ensure they are providing 
appropriate clothing to enable your child to take full advantage of all the activities within 
the garden. This includes a named sun hat. 
 

Graduation photos 
We will be holding graduation photos for our summer leavers on Wednesday 21st June at      
9am. If you would like to have your child’s photo taken but they do not attend this day 
please let us know and we can arrange a time with you. 
 
 
Front garden 
For everyone’s safety, please can we ask parents to ensure children do not climb onto the 
storage boxes in the front garden. Please can we also ask that the entrance gate is closed 
after each use. 
 

Father’s day picnic 
We will be holding a Father’s Day picnic on Tuesday 13th of June at 3.30pm for the 
children who attend nursery on this day. Please let us know if will be attending to allow us 
to plan ahead accordingly. The children will be busy baking yummy treats for the occasion 
and are looking forward to sharing the occasion.   
 
Role play  
Our children love the role play opportunities that we provide and we would love to 
extend this further as this has such a positive impact on their development and personal 
and social skills. Within our role play areas we have been working on providing more real 
life experiences for the children to role play with their friends. We would be very grateful 
for any donations to add to the area such as adult bags, hats, bangles. We are also 
collecting empty bottles such as cream, shampoo, bubble bath and soap. 
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Birthday 

celebrations 

This month we would like to 
wish a Happy Birthday to: 

 
Eesa 

Arthur 
Erin 

Artur 
Jude 

Lennon 
Ottilie 

 
 

We hope you all have a 
wonderful day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Employee of the 

month 

This month we would like 
to say a big well done to 
Lynsey for her continuous 
hard work in Nutkins. 
Lynsey is always positive 
and supportive to the 
children and staff. 
 

 
 

Well Done! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Recent Highlights 

            
 

               
This month the Duckling and Twitchits have been enjoying taking part in lots of messy play 
as we explored Insects and bugs. We used a variety of textures and sensory objects to 
touch, feel, smell and observe. Over the coming month we are going to be looking closely 
at animals and the impact on the environment, we will be enjoying dinosaurs and 
celebrating world ocean day. 
 
 

        
This month we have had a wonderful time celebrating Elmer day, the children enjoyed 
creating their own elephants by creating their own patterns, printing with blocks and 
gluing and sticking colours. The children have also enjoyed exploring the various colours 
in our Elmer sensory colour tray. The children have also enjoyed taking part in Free flow 
garden time now the weather has been improving.  

 

           
 
This month in Nutkin’s the children have loved exploring construction, the children have 
shown a great interest in building their own structures and we have extended this further 
with a range of blocks, tools, dressing up and vehicles.  
The children have also been extending their maths skills by driving around shape roads, 
counting and sorting cars and looking at the positioning of the vehicles.  
We have also been getting involved in rhyme time where we have been practicing our turn 
taking, actions and joining in with lots of exciting songs and rhymes.  
 
 
 

                     
This month we have been exploring ‘minibeasts’, we have carried out a range of activities 
to learn more about minibeast and how they grow. We enjoyed growing our own 
caterpillars into butterflies, which was wonderful to see the pretty colours they had once 
they hatched from their caccoons. We have also been using fruit and vegetables to create 
our own ladybirds, paper mache to create our own insects for our hallway display. We 
were also very excited to move onto our people who help us topic where we even were 
able to have a real fire engine visit us. 

 

Ducklings 

And 

Twitchits 
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